
Postcard Reminder for Fishing Vessel Survey 
 
Last week a questionnaire was mailed to you seeking information about your commercial 
fishing activity in Southeast Alaska (SE Alaska). 
 
If you have already completed and returned the questionnaire, please accept our sincere 
thanks.  If you have not completed and returned the questionnaire, we ask that you do so 
today. 
 
It is very important that we hear from you.  You are one of a small number of fishermen 
selected to participate in this study.  Your response will help us improve understanding of 
commercial fishing's role in the SE Alaska economy.  However, a high rate of survey 
participation is required to make sure we have a sufficient number of respondents. 
 
If you need another copy of the survey, please call me at (541) 758-1432 or email to 
shannon_davis@class.oregonvos.net and another survey will be mailed to you. 
 
Thank you for your help. 
 
 
Shannon Davis 
Survey Director 
The Research Group 
 
 
 




